Austinburg Township
December 7, 2020

The regular meeting of the Austinburg Township Board of Trustees opened at
7:30 pm. Residents in attendance included Rob Lupah and Dave Turner.

Res. 145-20 John moved to accept the minutes as written, Byron seconded. The
roll; Burke, absent. Dutton, aye. Kusar, aye.

Res. 146-20 John moved to pay the bills, Byron seconded. The roll; Burke, absent.
Dutton, aye. Kusar, aye.
Bills paid were $99,096.07 and Receipts were $25,900.86.

We received an email from Ted and Ginny Seifert stating they have records for
some of the graves in Center Cemetery if we should need their information in regards to
some of the graves. We received a notice from NOPEC that we should be seeing a check
for the replacement of the Fire Dept. furnace in our bank statement soon. We received an
email from ODNR that the Paddling Enhancement Grant has been reestablished if we
would like to apply for it. The ODNR feels this would be used for the Tote Road boat
launch. The Ashtabula Health Dept. sent an email reporting as of 12/02/20 that there have
been 2,850 confirmed cases and 59 deaths in Ashtabula County from the COVID 19
virus.

Rob Lupah, Zoning Administrator reported on permits he had issued. The one was
for a variance for the building on the corner of route 45 and 307 North East corner

Byron reported on the NAD meeting. Tom Orth gave Byron some information on
burial plots for the local cemeteries.

John reported that the tree that was leaning on the Greenway Trail had been
cleaned up. John showed the rough draft on the check off list for the road and street signs
in our Township. This check off list was part of our insurance review. Byron mentioned
possibly needing a new wood chipper. Mike Petro suggested maybe going in with another
Township on the purchase. John said we should wait until the first of the year and get the
new Prosecutor involved to using the proper agreement. They also discussed the loader
and the issues with that

Resident Dave Turner was inquiring about what he needed to do to try and get
city water ran to Pheasant Run.

Res.147-20 John moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:56 pm, Byron seconded. The
roll call; Burke, absent. Dutton, aye. Kusar, aye.

P

Kanda O’Dell, Fiscal Officer
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John Kusar, Board Chairman
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